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Attention Employees:

Sharkheads and Souvenir City reopened on Monday, April 27th, and with state and local
governments both lifting restrictions on retail business we have resumed normal
operations. There has been a large spike in business and to meet the demand we have to
get our staff back to work.

Effective Friday May 8t all employees formerly furloughed due to the CoVID-19 pandemic
are expected to report back to work. We will resume scheduling you your normal hours as
demand meets. If for any reason you can not return to work, you need to let Brent and /or
Abe know immediately. '

We know that many of you have applied for and have received unemployment benefits. For
full disclosure, we have to let you know that this might effectively end those benefits, but
we are required to open these positions back to the employees we furloughed. Ultimately it
will be your responsibility to let the Unemployment Office know your jobs have been
offered and you have returned to work. We will have to update the Unemployment Office
that all jobs have returned. If for any reason you decide not to return to work, it will still be
your responsibility to update your status, letting them know you refused work. If you
continue to receive benefits while work has been offered it could lead to you having to
repay these benefits and any fines associated with it back to the state.

We understand that this has been a hard time for everyone. We have been trying hard to
work with everyone and get back to some sense of normalcy. We are going to continue to
follow CDC guidelines with social distancing, and cleaning contact surfaces, as well as any
new guidelines that may arise.

Thank you all for your patience and understanding. We are looking forward to seeing you
back here.
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